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Good afternoon,
 
While many of you are away enjoying spring break, the work throughout the district and
changes for next year continue to unfold.
 
Tom Piowaty has served the last 11 years as the principal at Yujin Gakuen and will be
stepping away from this position for next year. Tom plans to continue with 4J in a role to be
shared at a later time.
 
Please join in thanking Tom for his leadership within our district and wish him well during this
transition.

The district will be posting this vacancy in the coming days and would appreciate you all
sharing this 4J leadership opportunity with your professional networks.
 
Thanks to each of you for your dedication to the 4J community.
 
~ Karen

Karen M. Hardin
Director of Human Resources
Eugene School District 4J
hardin@4j.lane.edu
541-790-7668  FAX 541-790-7665
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